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Cover Photo

High Street looking south c.1910

A great photo showing some of the stores that used to grace the business end of High Street.
Most of these buildings still exist, even if the businesses have long since disappeared. 

Stores include Bartlett’s Drapery, Shaw’s Furniture and Home Goods, Waylan’s Fruit Mart,
Trebleco’s Stationary, and Newsagency and on the corner Quinton’s Palms Cafe.

Mr. Arthur Ostram can be seen walking his bike on the right. Along with his brother Albert, who
was later Mayor, ran a shoe store in High Street, just out of the photo.



Editors Notes...
Welcome to the last edition of the newsletter for 2024. 

Thank you all for such a productive year. 
We received a number of grants that has enabled us to update our archive with the addition of a compactus

shelving unit. This should provide us with much needed storage for the coming years.
Thank you to all members and volunteers who joined us for our Christmas party. It was a smashing affair and

all had a great time. 
As we move into the new year please think about what could be done to improve the society and museum.

We want you all to be actively involved in what goes on around the place.

Occasionally while scouring the internet/newspapers for research information I will come
across strange or interesting items and articles often published in the Riverine Herald.  

These are just some of them...

Article from the Riv 
dated 1954

Article from the Riv 
dated 1973



2024 Echuca Historical Society Christmas Party



EHS 2024 Calendar 

All sold
Thank you to our very generous sponsors below.  

 



Around the Traps
We are looking for volunteers to help out with our

displays and exhibitions. If this sounds interesting to
you, or you'd like more information, please reach out.

Our textile displays are approaching change over time,
so here is your opportunity to get up close and personal

with some of our exceptional artefacts. 

Contact the President or Treasurer

President: Matthew Wilson 
Treasurer: Deidre Coombs 

Committee: Eric McConachy 
Jan Hollingsworth

Bev Greening

Echuca Historical Society Inc.
1 Dickson St. Echuca, 3564
PO BOX 451, Echuca, Vic, 3564
P:03 54801325     E: eh.soc@bigpond.com

http://echucahistoricalsociety.org.au
Reg No. A0000590G ABN: 76480499726

Calendar 2025

Coming General Meetings:
No Meeting in January

13 February
13 March
10 April

Start 5pm @ Museum Research
Centre

Executive Meetings:
No Meeting in January

5 February
5 March
2 April

WANTED
Have an idea for an article or a photo you would

like to see published in the newsletter? Put pen to
paper or have a hunt through those personal

archives and see what you can find. 
All related content welcome. 

Please drop the President a line at
eh.soc@bigpond.com or mawilson85@gmail.com


